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Final preparations are being made for the 11th Annual Meeting of the ISHRS in

New York City on October 16-19,2003. Experts from around the world will present

the latest techniques and research during the general sessions. The meeting

will also feature instructive video presentations, live patient viewing, and a live

surgery workshop in the offices of world-famous surgeons. No one

will want to miss this phenomenal meeting! Register now!

See you in New York!

Jerry E. Cooley, MD

Chair, 2003 Annual Scientific Meeting Committee
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Don’t

forget to

register!


